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Dear Commissioners,

I understand that you are currently considering weakening the requirements for electric
utilities to meet the 100% clean by 2045.  I urge you to make those requirements more
aggressive and urgent. The fossil fuel industry has long pushed misinformation and increased
pollution and should not be trusted any longer. Please, at least, stand strong on current
requirements. 

Steve Thompson
9050 Avondale Rd NE, Redmond, WA 98052
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